
 

 

 

Media Release 

For Immediate Release 
September 25, 2018 
 

Canada Post Delivery Update 

Peterborough, ON -- The City of Peterborough Social Services Division has been monitoring 
the status of the potential labour disruption at Canada Post. 

Based on the current information as of September 25, 2018, all Ontario Works cheques, direct 
deposit statements and letters will continue to be delivered by Canada Post. This includes all 
September Ontario Works client and vendor cheques and direct deposit statements dated 
September 28, 2018. 

Should there be any new developments regarding the delivery of mail, the City of 
Peterborough will provide an update.  

This information is also available on the City of Peterborough website www.peterborough.ca.  
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For further information, members of the media are invited to contact the undersigned: 

 
John Coreno, Program Manager 
Social Services Division, Community Services Department 
City of Peterborough 
178 Charlotte St  
Peterborough, ON   
705-748-8830 ext 3886 
1-855-738-3755 ext 3886  
jcoreno@peterborough.ca    
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